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 Good morning, everyone.

It’s a pleasure to be here today with my wife Patricia for the 29th Coogee 
Jetty to Jetty Swim. 

I acknowledge the Whadjuk people of the Nyungar nation, the traditional 
custodians of this land, and I pay my respects to their Elders past and 
present.

This event continues to grow, and it’s fantastic to see so many familiar 
faces and new participants joining us this year. 

With 1,300 swimmers registered across the races, including more than 
1,000 taking on the classic 1500m Jetty to Jetty swim, this is truly one of 
Western Australia’s premier community swimming events.

I’ acknowledge and thank:

 The Cockburn Masters Swimming Club, led by Event Coordinator 
Nick Wyatt and Race Director Peter Marr, for their dedication and 
effort in organising this outstanding event.

 The 100 plus volunteers, many of them club members, friends, and 
family, who make today possible.

 The Coogee Beach Surf Life Saving Club for ensuring the safety of 
all competitors in the water.

 The event sponsors, including Port Coogee, HopgoodGanim 
Lawyers, and Cockburn Masters, alongside the many gold and 
support sponsors. 
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        Your contributions help keep this event thriving.

 And, of course, all the participants, from the youngest at 8 years 
old to our most experienced swimmers in their 90s, proving that 
swimming is for all ages and abilities.

What makes this event special is its spirit — participation, camaraderie, 
and fun. 

More than a third of the competitors are families, reinforcing the idea that 
this is not just a race, but a celebration of community and connection.

The City of Cockburn is proud to be a major event partner once again, 
supporting not only the race but also the City of Cockburn Community 
Breakfast and the Kidzone activities, making today a true festival of sport 
and family fun.

With summer having drawn to a close, this event serves as the perfect 
way to wrap up the season, surrounded by great people, in a place that 
truly makes us feel good.

Thank you to everyone involved. 

I hope you have enjoyed the swim, the breakfast, and this fantastic 
community event!

Thank you.
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